From: Josh Murray

Sent: Tuesday, 3 October 2023 9:20 PM

To: PAWC

Subject: RE: Inquiry into the appointments of Josh Murray and Emma Watts - Post-hearing
responses - 31 August 2023

Attachments: PAWC Supplementary Questions_MURRAY.pdf

Dear Secretariat
Thank you for the two day extension of time in completing my response.

In regards to the official transcript, | wish to add two pieces of information for the Committee’s
consideration.

1. On page 3 of the official transcript, | am asked if | had spoken to any third parties about giving
evidence at the PAWC. | should have stated that | did have a discussion with the Cabinet Office about
standard procedural matters in regards to appearing at a Legislative Council committee.

2. On page 6 of the same transcript, | am asked about any meetings with Minister Haylen and | respond
“Since she became Minister, | met her on the well-publicised 4 April meeting in this building, and then
I don't believe | met with her again until | had been sworn in to this role.” This was an error, and later
in the hearing | go on to discuss with committee members my further meeting with Minister Haylen
on 1 August as part of the official recruitment process (where two final candidates were
interviewed). | overlooked that in the earlier statement and wanted to clarify for the committee’s
record.

My Supplementary Answers are attached.
Yours sincerely,

Josh Murray





